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WE WISH … 

All of our families, a restful summer holiday. 

The staff at school cannot wait to see you all 

again. Keep safe over the summer! 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We have relaxed our school uniform for this 

year only. They can wear ordinary uniform or 

navy/black leggings or joggers, a white polo 

top and a plain dark sweatshirt.  Children 

should wear freshly-washed clothes every 

day. We hope this takes some pressure off you 

and will allow time for clothes to be washed. 

 

We are planning that pupils in ALL year groups will come back to school during 

the week beginning 24 August 2020. This will probably be done in groups. During 

this week we will explain to our pupils how life will change within school, but that 

our school will STILL be LOTS OF FUN!! 
 

SCHOOL MEALS 

Children can have meals in 

school from 24 August. 

As families on Free School 

Meals are receiving summer 

payments until the end of 

August, ALL school meals will 

have to be paid for during this 

week (£2.60 each)  

HOME TO SCHOOL 

Current advice from the Department of Education states that children should 

NOT bring school bags or other belongings with them to school. The only items 

permitted when we come back to school, are a coat and a packed lunch in a 

disposable bag.  

WELL-BEING 

For the first few weeks of school our focus 

for our children will be on their social and 

emotional well-being. We are so aware that 

because they have been out of school since 

March, the impact on well-being will be 

significant. We have planned a recovery 

curriculum to include nurture activities which 

will comfort and reassure our pupils. 

POSITIVE LANGUAGE 

We will be using only positive 

language with our girls. We will 

NOT use words like ‘catch-up’ 

or ‘missed’ work. 

 

WE WILL LET YOU KNOW… 

as soon as we can in August, 

which days your child will 

attend school. If social 

distancing measures for 

children decrease, your child 

could be back every day. 
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